
                                                                    

Notes for Parent Helpers at Bundoora Park Farm 

 

Dear Parents,  

Thank you for coming along to your child’s excursion at Bundoora Park Farm and Heritage 

Village. We hope you enjoy your day and have the opportunity to get involved with your 

child and their classmates!  

Here are a couple of things you can do on the excursion to help the kids make the most out 

of their experience.  

• Get involved! Kids will look to you as their role model, so don’t be afraid to get in and 

have a go at feeding the animals, and encourage the kids to do the same!  

• Assist the kids with activities they are developing skills in, such as helping prepare the 

scone dough, rolling garden pots, helping them to listen to and follow instructions 

around the farm and the Heritage Village. 

• Remember the day is about a child’s unique encounters with animals or perceptions 

of “The Olden Days”. Please allow them time to immerse themselves in their 

activities and avoid asking them to pose for too many photos. Candid photos can be 

beautiful!  

Also remember, there is coffee available at the café if you need it! Please feel welcome to 

grab one during the allocated morning tea and lunch breaks.  

We look forward to having you join us on the farm soon!  

Warm regards,  

 

The Education Team at Bundoora Park 

bundoorapark.educationteamleader@darebin.vic.gov.au 

Ph: 8470 8164 

 


